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Dear Valued Patient, 

We are writing to inform you that Dr. Mary Maier, after being with Baker Allergy for seven 

years, will be leaving our practice mid-July to be closer to her family in the Seattle/Tacoma area. 

Her value to the clinic as a practitioner and colleague has been immeasurable. Although we at 

Baker Allergy understand and support her decision, she will be missed. 

We understand that this change may cause inconvenience and we apologize for any disruption 

you may experience. Our goal is to ensure that you continue to receive the high-quality care you 

have come to expect from our practice. To that end, we have arranged to transfer your medical 

care to our other highly qualified providers: James W Baker, MD, Tara Pemberton, PA-C, and 

Steven Crum, PA-C. In addition, we are currently in the process of adding another allergist to 

our practice. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office. We will be happy to assist you 

in any way we can. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our practice. 

Best regards, 

Baker Allergy & Asthma 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


